
From: Christian Alcala
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Reopen The Promenade Street
Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 2:08:01 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

City of Whittier,

We kindly ask the city to reopen The Promenade, 7028 Greenleaf Ave, Whittier CA as the street closure has
affected small businesses drawing attention to loud and ruthless skateboarders, bikers etc. Through traffic will
attract customers and business to the city instead of abandonment leading to vandalism.

We appreciate your time in this matter and hopes you reconsider.

Sincerely, a Concerned resident.

Sent from my iPhone
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